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TO ALL UFUA MEMBERS 

_________________________________________________ 

FIRE FIGHTER CANCER FOUNDATION 
UFUA CONTINUES TO CAMPAIGN FOR JUSTICE 

FOR FIREFIGHTERS WITH OCCUPATIONAL CANCER 
_____________________________________________________ 

 
As part of the UFUA continued campaign to advocate and campaign for justice for firefighters with 
occupational cancer, the UFUA has established the Fire Fighter Cancer Foundation and registered  
trademarks.  The Fire Fighter Cancer Foundation was launched on the UFUA website and social 
media through Face Book yesterday. 
 
The UFUA’s “Fire Fighter Cancer Foundation” Face Book page has already had tremendous support 
within 12 hours of going live including supporters adopting the logo as their Face Book profile 
picture. Go to https://www.facebook.com/firefighter.cancer.foundation to visit and like the Face 
Book page. 
 

             
  
This project is part of the overall campaign to have occupational cancer and firefighting recognised 
so that all Australian firefighters can access their entitlements including medical assistance and 
compensation.   To date the Australian Parliament, and the Tasmanian, South Australian and 
Western Australian state governments have all introduced presumptive legislation recognising the 
same 12 occupational cancers.   This is an ongoing campaign to have all Australian firefighters, 
regardless of state or territory, to have the protections of presumptive legislation.  The UFUA’s Fire 
Fighter Cancer Foundation will assist with that ongoing campaign. 
 
If you would like to donate or support this Foundation please contact the national office at 
ufunational@ufunat.asn.au for details. 

Strength in Unity 
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